
 

 

 

 

 

Ref: No: BVDU/SOP/               / 2022                                                                      Date:  02 /02 /2023 

 

Seminar conducted on  

‘Astute International Career DPT Program for Physiotherapy students in USA’ 

Date: - 31
st
 January 2023  

Time: - 2.30pm to 3.30pm. 

Place: - School of Physiotherapy, Pune  

Attended by all staff and second year students of BPTh.  

Guest Speakers- Dr Yi Wang ,Dr Tushar Vinod Deoras 

 

Bharati Vidyapeeth Deemed to be University School of Physiotherapy conducted a guest 

lecture for students of 2
nd

 BPTh was conducted on ‘Astute International Career DPT 

Program for Physiotherapy students in USA’ by Dr. Yi Wang and Dr. Dr. Tushar Vinod 

Deoras, Chairman & Managing Director Astute Academy USA on 31
st
 January 2023 from 

2.30pm to 3.30pm at School of Physiotherapy, Pune. 

The lecture started at 2.30pm  pm in the class room, with introduction and felicitation of the 

guest speakers by Principal, Dr. Swati Bhise ma’am. Followed by lecture by Dr. Deoras and 

then by Dr. Yi Wang.  

Dr Tushar Deoras sir took an informative session in which he spoke about learning and 

working opportunities for the students in foreign countries. He highlighted the importance of 

learning English language as an early preparation for future foreign opportunities. 

Dr Yi Wang then guided all the students regarding the exams, interviews and preparation for 

the same. He also focussed on the importance of research activities that should be conducted 

during Bachelor’s programme for an effective CV. 

Overall they have provided brief information about the visa processing, requirements and 

preparation of the same, Importance of research, publication and also they talk about New 

NEP policy guideline and the different programmes available in USA, Demand of 

Physiotherapy services in different areas.  



Many questions asked by students and query have been solved by the speakers.  

The both lectures were well appreciated by staff and students. It helps to provide proper 

directions to students regarding overseas opportunities.  

Overall it was a very enlightening session for all the students aspiring to go abroad for further 

studies. Vote of thanks was proposed Dr. Aditi  Tupe .  

 

      

 

      

 

      


